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Hamilton District Schools to Remain Virtual for Remainder of School Year 
  
 

Saturday, during his 4:30 p.m. COVID-19 press conference, Governor Ron DeSantis announced 

that all K-12 public schools will continue with distance learning for the remainder of the 2019-

2020 school year.  Students will continue to be served at home with contact being made by 

teachers and staff on a minimum of a weekly basis.  Food delivery services will also continue 

during this time for students at the designated sites.  Information on summer programs and 

events such as Graduation will be forthcoming as guidelines from the Department of Health and 

CDC are made available.  Please continue to follow the stay at home and social distancing 

guidelines currently in place to help ensure the health and safety of our staff, students, 

and community members.  If you have any questions concerning your child’s academic program, 

please contact the school directly or your child’s teacher.  Other inquiries should be made by 

contacting the district at 386-792-7800 or email to sherry.bush@hamiltonfl.com. 
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